From: American Educational Studies Association < DO NOT REPLY@allacademic.com >

Date: Thursday, July 18, 2024 at 5:10 PM **To:** Lindsey Ives piercln@auburn.edu>

Subject: [EXT] AESA Individual Acceptance Notification

CAUTION: Email Originated Outside of Auburn.

Individual PresentationDear Lindsey Ives:

Congratulations! I am pleased to inform you that your submission, "The Languages We Are Loved In: Language as a Site of Disruption", has been accepted to be presented in a paper session to the 2024 AESA Annual Conference. Please forward this notice immediately to all your collaborators and/or coauthors. Those presenting individual papers are expected to share papers with your assigned discussant, if your session has one, by October 1, 2024. Roundtable assignments do not have deadlines prior to the conference.

The Program Committee completed double-blind reviews of all submissions, and comments are now available in the All Academic System. To view comments, log in to your All Academic account at https://convention2.allacademic.com/one/aesa/aesa24/. Underneath the Submitter Menu, click on 'Read Reviews'.

All program related e-mail correspondence for the 2024 AESA Annual Conference will be sent from the All Academic System and will be available online in your personal "Message Center." This link is available in the Submitter menu of the All Academic System once you have logged in.

The 2024 AESA Annual Conference will take place in Greenville, SC from November 6 – November 10, 2024. Please plan to register early to take advantage of the early bird rate and to have your name tag and registration materials waiting. Hotel and other conference-related information is available on the website (www.educationalstudies.org) and will be sent to the AESA Listserv.

AESA is dedicated to providing an accessible environment for all attendees of the annual conference. When you register, please check the appropriate box to request accommodation. This includes requests for sign language interpreting or any other special assistance. If you have questions or need additional assistance, you can email the AESA Annual Conference Program Team at AESAgreenville2024@gmail.com. All requests for presenter accommodations must be received no later than September 1. Attendee needs should be requested by October 1.

AESA Tips for presenters:

- submit materials in advance so that they can be forwarded to individuals who may not be able to view screens or flip charts;
- verbally describe visual materials (e.g., slides, charts, etc.);

- have printed copies available (in larger font);
- avoid using small print on presentations that can't be seen from a distance;
- ensure speakers (including those asking questions) always use a microphone;
- activate captions on any video used in the presentation;
- encourage hourly breaks;
- and organize breakout group activities to maximize distance between groups (e.g. each group going to a corner of the room or side rooms).

To be respectful of those with allergies and environmental sensitivities, we ask that you please refrain from wearing strong fragrances.

PLEASE NOTE that **AESA** does not provide technology for presentations except for the Kneller, Butts, and Presidential Lectures. You are welcome to bring your own projectors or devices, but note that the hotel will provide no additional accessories (cables, adaptors, extension cords, etc.) or assistance. We encourage presenters whose work requires technology to use QR codes, handouts, or projection arranged through home institutions.

Congratulations again—we look forward to seeing you in Greenville!

Sincerely,

Isabel Nunez

President-Elect & Program Chair

American Educational Studies Association